
Dear participants in the Russian Health Care Week Forum! 
 
 
On behalf of the Ministry of Health and Social Development of the Russian Federation let me 
congratulate you on the opening of the Russian Health Care Week Forum, the 21st International 
Exhibition Zdravookhraneniye’2011 and 5th International Exhibition Healthy Lifestyle’2011. 
 
Today the Russian Health Care Week Forum and related exhibitions are the largest and most 
well known shows in Russia for advanced achievements of scientific medicine and practical 
public health services which allows Russian and foreign leaders of the medical industry and 
pharmaceutics to display the latest technologies and equipment for human diseases diagnostics 
and treatment. 
 
The Russian Health Care Week Forum and related exhibitions are a traditional meeting and 
dialogue point for scientists and experts of the industry, medical universities students and public 
health services organizers which are directly involved in realization of the Health Priority 
National Project. 
 
A rich research and practice program held within the Forum will allow modern medicine experts 
to share experience, establish new contacts and make long-term plans. 
 
I wish all participants in the Russian Health Care Week Forum successful and fruitful work, 
health and well-being. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Veronika I. Skvortsova 
Deputy                                                                                                        
Minister of Health  
and Social Development  
of the Russian Federation 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 


